February 9, 2023

Dear Members of the ACS Board of Education,

Please accept my letter of resignation effective March 17", 2023. This was an extremely difficult
decision to make after teaching at Andes for 20 years. However, my priorities at this time need to be my
health and my family. Andes will always hold a special place in my heart,

Respectfully,

=

Jennifer Ennist

Cc: Interim Superintendent Graves
Heather Evangelista
Jan Stevens
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